
 
 

Customs Act 1901 

 

Notice under section 269ZZT (6) 

 

HOT ROLLED PLATE STEEL EXPORTED FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC 

OF CHINA, THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA AND TAIWAN  
 

 

The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) received an application from BlueScope Steel 

Limited under the Customs Act 1901 for a review of a decision by the Delegate of the 

Anti-Dumping Commissioner to terminate part of an investigation as it relates to Hot 

Rolled Plate Steel exported to Australia from the People’s Republic of China, the 

Republic of Korea and Taiwan. 

 

Pursuant to section 269ZZT (1), I have decided to affirm the reviewable decision. 

 

The application on public file and the report of my decision are available on the ADRP 

website: www.adreviewpanel.gov.au. The report sets out reasons for my decision. 

 

Michael Moore 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel Senior Member  


